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Thanks to everyone who joined us for our Little Ghouls and Goblins Halloween Fest
Friday evening. Thanks to all the friends and partners for helping put together a fun,
safe evening for neighborhood children. Special thanks to our partners from



WIADCA, MetroPlus, HCC, Caribbean American Pride, TD Bank, FDNY, and the
Brooklyn Public Library. 


